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Meeting Notice 
 

Presenter: Aaron Goldstein, P.G. & James Slusher, P.E. 
                  Summit Engineering 
Topic:  Subsurface Information Modeling 
Date: Wednesday, March 1st, 2023 
Time:  12:00 pm to 1:00 pm 
Location: 100 Executive Center Dr. Ste 100 
 Greenville, SC 29615 
   
 

 

Please RSVP to achalker@base91.com by Monday, February 27th to reserve a lunch.  
 
**Please notify Austin of any dietary restrictions when you RSVP 
 
Please arrive early to pick up your lunch so that the meeting can start promptly at 12pm.  
Contact Austin should you need to cancel to avoid leftover lunches. 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Agenda 
 

 

 Registration/Pick up lunch (11:40am to 12:00pm) 
 

 Presentation and Q&A (12:00pm to 1:00pm) 
 

 Chapter Business and Closing (1:00pm to 1:15pm) 
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Presentation Overview 
 
Aaron Goldstein, P.G. and James Slusher, P.E. are industry leaders in geophysics, 
surveying, and geological engineering to help resolve subsurface issues. 

 

This presentation will be about Subsurface Information Modeling (SIM), Subsurface 
Mapping, and Reality Capture utilizing advanced geophysical and surveying techniques. 
We will discuss the benefits of utilizing these types of services during the pre-planning and 
design phase for projects, including advanced ways to visualize data, such as buried 
underground utilities, and incorporate the data in downstream Building Information Model 
(BIM) workflows. See attached brochure for more information.  

 
 

PDH’s for this presentation will be provided electronically.  
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Announcements 
 

1. We Want to Hear from You – If you have suggestions for meeting 
topics or speakers, please share your ideas with your SEA officers. 
Are there webinars or recorded sessions from NCSEA, AISC, ACI, or 
other organizations you have been wanting to see but can’t find the 
time? Would using one of our quarterly meetings to view these 
webinars be of interest? Let us know. This is your chapter and we 
strive to find content that will benefit area Structural Engineers.  

 


